
 

 P a g e  | 1 

Wylie Comprehensive Plan Advisory Committee Joint 

Work Session 
June 14, 2022 – 6:00 PM 

Council Chambers - 300 Country Club Road, Building #100, Wylie, Texas 75098 

 

 

 

 

 

A JOINT WORK SESSION WITH CITY COUNCIL AND COMPREHENIVE PLAN ADVISORY 

COMMITTEE WILL TAKE PLACE ON JUNE 14, 2022. 

A QUORUM OF THE COMPREHENSIVE PLAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE MAY OR MAY NOT BE 

PRESENT. NO ACTION WILL BE TAKEN DURING THIS WORK SESSION. 

CERTIFICATION 
I certify that this Notice of Meeting was posted on June 10, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. on the outside bulletin board at Wylie 

City Hall, 300 Country Club Road, Building 100, Wylie, Texas, a place convenient and readily accessible to the 

public at all times. 

 

___________________________                           ___________________________ 

Stephanie Storm, City Secretary                                  Date Notice Removed 

The Wylie Municipal Complex is wheelchair accessible. Sign interpretation or other special assistance for disabled 

attendees must be requested 48 hours in advance by contacting the City Secretary’s Office at 972.516.6020. Hearing 

impaired devices are available from the City Secretary prior to each meeting. 

If during the course of the meeting covered by this notice, the Commission should determine that a closed or 

executive meeting or session of the Commission or a consultation with the attorney for the City should be held or 

is required, then such closed or executive meeting or session or consultation with attorney as authorized by the 

Texas Open Meetings Act, Texas Government Code § 551.001 et. seq., will be held by the Commission at the date, 

hour and place given in this notice as the Commission may conveniently meet in such closed or executive meeting 

or session or consult with the attorney for the City concerning any and all subjects and for any and all purposes 

permitted by the Act, including, but not limited to, the following sanctions and purposes: 

Texas Government Code Section: 

§ 551.071 – Private consultation with an attorney for the City. 

 


